
To whom it may concern: 
Subject: Install 4-way stop at 400 south and 100 west 
 
There are three homes at this intersection with children playing in the area. Also, during the 
school year, there are three school buses that stop near the intersection. People coming to and 
from Morley Meadows subdivision and the cul-de-sac at the top of the street drive at speeds 
much faster that the posted 25 mph . When the speed cart was set up on 100 west, I saw 
speeds well in excess of 35 mph consistently. 
With more people walking around the block on the road side, the traffic doesn’t even slow 
down or move over when passing these people.  Sometimes the drivers will honk at the people 
walking with kids on weekends and also work days.  
With school starting soon, children will be walking and riding bikes to the grade school, 
especially with the price of gas right now. As there are no sidewalks in the area, it makes it even 
more dangerous. 
Center street, one block east, is a main road.  Also 200 West, one block west, is a main road 
going out to the red barn and the south exit to the freeway. 100 west is not a main traffic road 
but a residentail street.  
For these reasons, I am asking for a four-way stop to be placed at the intersection of 400 south 
and 100 west for the safety of our children and the people who live on this street. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Terry Rasmussen 
350 South 100 West 
Santaquin, Utah 84655 
801-369-0502 or 801- 369-0575 
 


